
 

 

 

27th March 2018 

NSPCC Speak out.  

Stay safe. programme  

 

 

Dear staff, parents and carers, 

We’re delighted that Hipsburn Primary School has worked with the NSPCC Speak out. Stay safe. 

programme this term and would like to thank you and everyone at your school for your support. 

And by raising the OUTSTANDING sum of £341.16 you’ve also made sure that we can be there to 

help even more children who desperately need us. 

We hope you and the pupils at your school now feel empowered and understand the importance of 

speaking out and staying safe.  

 

 

We’re leading the fight against child abuse 

As a supporter of our work, you already know that we’re here for children. You know that abuse 

ruins childhood, but it can be prevented. 

That’s why we’re here. That’s what drives all our work, and that’s why – as long as there’s abuse – 

we will fight for every childhood. 

We help children rebuild their lives, and we find ways to prevent abuse from ruining any more. So 

when a child needs a helping hand, we’ll be there. 

When parents are finding it tough, we’ll help. When laws need to change, or governments need to 

do more, we won’t give up until things improve. 

And they will improve, because we can all play a part in the fight for every childhood. Big or small – 

through supporting our work, or simply believing, respecting and listening to children – there’s 

something each of us can do to make things better for children. 

To help make a difference in your school we’d like to offer you 20% off an order for our online Child 

Protection in Schools course (each licence ordered will cost £16 rather than £20). To find out more about 

this course, and see what other training we can offer, visit www.nspcc.org.uk/training.  

 

In order to claim this discount simply contact your Area Coordinator or Schools Organiser who will be 

able to provide you with a code. We also have safeguarding information and free downloadable 

resources on the NSPCC website for your staff and parents/carers, which we hope you’ll find useful. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

http://www.nspcc.org.uk/training


   
 

 

Your fundraising really will make a vital difference 

The simple truth is our work wouldn’t be possible without the kindness and generosity of supporters 

like you and everyone at your school. The money you have raised will make a real difference to the 

lives of children across the UK and Channel Islands. 

Together we can help shape a society where abuse doesn’t go unchallenged, where children are 

empowered to seek out help, and where every call for support can be answered. 

Yours sincerely,  

Lisa Jones 

 

NSPCC Speak out. Stay safe. programme 

 

 


